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G. B. Glassee, Esq 
McGill University, 
Montreal.
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Dear Sir:

I am in receipt of your letter regarding the 
proposed visit of Sir Arthur Currie, E. W. Beatty and other directors.

I wish you would let me know qs soon as possible the 
personnel of this tour; if they are all McGill men, I mean if these men 
are all interested in McGill University, and the date that they will 
be here,,because I know the McGill graduates will be disappointed if 
they will not be able to entertain these men to dinner, There was a 
little error made last year in regard to this, because we did not know 
that these men, while primarily inspecting the Canadian Pacific Railway, 
were all interested in McGill University. So if you will kindly give usthe 
names of those in the party who are interested in McGill University, 
we will appreciateit very much.

You might mention to Sir Arthur Currie that 
-arrangements will be made to entertain them here. It will be informal 
as per your request, but we feel t at we should entertain these men 
to dinner while they are in the City.

Yours Sincerely,

Geo. R. Peterson
211-212 Canada Bldg 

Saskatoon, Sask,
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